
From: Debby Caldwell <debbycal@comcast.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/30/2018 2:06:00 PM
Subject: Personhood Act of South Carolina

I do not support the Personhood Act of South Carolina. I am neither liberal nor progressive.  While I agree with the 20-week limit on 
abortions, I strongly believe that abortion should be available in cases of rape and incest.  I also STRONGLY believe that abortion 
should be an option to save the life of the mother.  Imagine if you had to choose between your daughter and an unborn fetus.
Deborah Caldwell
104 Tanglewood Circle
Goose Creek, SC 29445
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